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Comment - 10-9-13 Dear Sir's and Madam's, If we don't expand Medicaid with the new medical care 
policies going into effect I fear there will be more people uninsured than there are currently in the State of 
Virginia. I therefore ask that you vote to expand the medicare coverage's in Virginia. People as myself who 
may have lost their medical insurance after 20 some years and have to have double fusion back surgery 
but can now not afford the procedure will remain uninsured because we can not afford the premiums even 
with Obama care. People who currently do not make enough salary to even qualify for the tax credits 
because of changes an employer may have made and incomes have gone down so much they can not 
afford the premiums with Obama Care will have no medical coverage at all. I implore you please expand 
Medicaid in Virginia. I thank you for your time. Sincerely yours, Barbara Bohan
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